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The B.C. Health Services Division of the Canadian Union of Public Employees

HEU radio ads on air beginning
December 27th.

HEU members work in every area of health care.

And in a province-wide radio ad campaign on-air starting December 27, HEU talks about the var-
ied and essential roles its members play delivering care to British Columbians.

Bargaining for 40,000 HEU members begins in early 2006, and the union says it's important to
find solutions at the bargaining table that make health care better -- for everyone.

On air starting December 27, 2005.
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